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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:37 AM
To: rewmb@aol.com
Cc: 'Daniel Villanueva'
Subject: Request for Funds Followup
Attachments: CORRES_L_2015-08-28.pdf

Mr. Brooks, 
I find I must followup on a request for funds that was sent in late August 2015, as a check has not been 
received by ACEH.  ACEH has spent considerable time to progress the site towards corrective actions.  I have 
been requested to conduct no further work until the case is funded.  Because the site is not in the UST 
program, costs associated with case work must be sought directly from identified responsible parties.  I trust 
you will understand the need to fund work at the site. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


